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Duty to Consult: Highway Tree Removal 
Proposal: Tree 129012, Fowler Street 

Section 115 of Environment Act 2021 provides a requirement 
of Nottingham City Council as the Local Highway Authority to 

consult, with certain exemptions, on proposals to remove 
specific highway trees.  

The consultation intends to discharge this duty. 

 

The consultation period was 20/3/2024-17/4/2024. 

 

The outcome of the consultation is: The Council shall remove 
this tree to prevent the ongoing and future liability arising from 

claims over third-party damages.  

 

This notification provides our statutory 28 day notice to 
remove this tree, with notice commencing on 20/8/2024. 

For Nottingham City Council Tree Enquiries please contact via the online form at: 
https://myaccount.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/service/tree_enquiries 


